WASTE MANAGEMENT

March 15, 2011

Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission
Chandler Plaza Building

1300 5. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympla, WA. 98504-7250

Dear Sirs:

Subject: Waste Management of Greater Wenatchee, a division of Waste Management of
Washington, Inc.(G-237); Tariff # 12

Please find enclosed revised tariff pages 2, 6, 23 and 31 for the above-referenced company. The
purpose of these tariff page revisions is to remove the tariff rates for customers residing in Grant County
from the tariff. Concurrently, we will be adding these same tariff rates to our Waste Management of
Ellensburg, Tariff #11.

Beginning April 4, 2011, we will begin servicing the Grant County customers from our operations in
Eliensburg. Accordingly, it is necessary that we remove the tariff rates from our Waste Management of
Greater Wenatchee Tariff # 12 and add the rates to our Waste Management of Ellensburg Tariff #11.
As there is no change to the service levels offered or rates charged to the customer, we are requesting
the effective date of these tariff revisions be April 4, 2011.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (425) 814-7840.

Very truly yours,

M b MEL—

Michael A. Weinstein
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area

cC Lewis Carver
Ken Gimpel
Clerk of the Board, Douglas County Chair



